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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 599
Committee: Public Safety and Homeland

Security

Sponsor: Representative Chad Robertson

Analyst: Peter Grogan Date: 04/21/2025

House Bill 599 as introduced could increase the obligations of the Alabama Law Enforcement

Agency (ALEA) by an agency estimated $1 million to initially develop, and an estimated

$250,000 annually thereafter, to maintain, a publicly accessible domestic violence database on

the ALEA website and provide for an individual to petition ALEA for removal from the

database under certain conditions..


